
                                                  
 
                    NATIONAL  UNION  OF  TEACHERS 
 
                                      IN  NORFOLK 
 
 
                                                           
                All teachers and support staff in Norfolk schools are                            
                           invited to the following meeting: 
 
                                                     
                CHALLENGING  HOMOPHOBIA    
                                         
                           IN  OUR  SCHOOLS 
 
 
                               Date: Tuesday 8 February 
                                                                           
                                  Venue: Neatherd High School, 
                                      Norwich Road, Dereham 
 
                                              Time: 4.30 pm 
 
 
                                     Refreshments   Available 
 
 
 
                           ALL SCHOOL STAFF ARE WELCOME 


